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Reply-To: jelkin@cpuschools.org
To: jelkin@cpuschools.org

Dear CPU Families and Staff:

I am writing to inform you about a minor accident involving one of our school buses that occurred earlier this
morning just south of Urbana.

The accident involved two cars driven by CPU students. One car struck another, which then made contact
with the school bus. Thankfully, no one in the vehicles or on the bus was injured. 

After the incident, all students are being safely transported to school. We are in the process of contacting
the parents and guardians of all students directly involved.  We are grateful for the quick response from
everyone who assisted and are relieved that all involved are safe.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your building principal. Thank you
for your attention to this update.

Sincerely,

John W. Elkin
Superintendent

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18
U.S.C.§§2510-2521 and contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity
named.

 

You are receiving this email because you are opted in to receive messages from your school. For more information,
please contact your school.
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